
 

Focus on Learning 

 
After the half term break our new theme 

will be ‘Growing’.  

We have a wonderful book called ‘The 

Extraordinary Gardener’ to start the 

topic. 

Chestnut’s  

News 

Information for Families 

 
Parents evening is on Monday 19th 

and Wednesday 21st February. You 

will get a ten-minute slot (per child) 

to chat with me about your child’s 

learning and development as well as 

look through their learning journey 

scrapbooks.  

 

Many thanks for your continued 

support. Have a wonderful half 

term break, see you all on Monday 

19th February.   

 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 
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Continuing the Learning 

Journey! 

 
We have had a busy week in Chestnut 

Class. We discussed internet safety 

and how to stay safe online.  
  
This week’s learning… 

• In Little Wandle we have been 

learning the trigraphs ‘ear’ and 

‘air’.  

• In maths we have been 

comparing lengths.  

• The children were interested 

to find out about the Chinese 

Lunar New Year, they made red 

paper wallets and dragon 

puppets. 

 

 


